Welcome to Kindergarten!



Looking forward to...

- Our annual apple picking fieldtrip. It is a great way for parents to meet their child's classmates and fellow parents
- Learning to read with the SUPERKIDS!

Expectations

- Write their name
- Know numbers 1-10
- Can name capital letters
- Can sit and listen to stories
- Can properly hold a pencil
- Can safely and properly use scissors and glue
- Can independently open snack and lunch items
- Can independently ask for and use the bathroom

Dear Parents,

An exciting year awaits, designed to promote and enhance your child's growth and development. This important year promises to be one filled with discovery and joy as your child works and plays in an environment that is faith-filled, safe and challenging.

Mrs. Chalifour brings almost 40 years experience teaching kindergarten and Mrs.

Poltak has a degree in Developmental Psychology and many years experience working with children in many different settings. This will be their second year working together and the outcomes are incredible. We are looking forward to this adventure with your child!

Summer Suggestions

- Write your child's name with paints,
 Q-tips or chalk
- Use playdough, sticks, rocks or straws to build letters, numbers and shapes
- Count steps and jumps while playing or walking outside
- Find letters on signs, toys, cereal boxes etc.
- Make a book of nature drawings and encourage your child to describe the pictures they drew

Contact



chalifourn@stfrancisschoolnh.org



poltakk@stfrancisschoolnh.org